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Plan Presentation Guidelines 
Update Version 2.0 

 
 
Notice to Lodging Parties No 154 issued on 15 August 2008 advised clients of a 
proposed reduction of data size for complex plans lodged in the Lands Titles Office.  
 
Plan Presentation Guidelines version 2.0 has now been released incorporating in 
section 7.73, guidelines for the use of the reduced data size.  
 
The change in data size for complex plans should allow more information to be shown 
on diagram sheets and reduce the number of sheets required for those plans.  The 
textual sheet font sizes are unchanged. 
 
From the date of this notice plans can be lodged using the new format. 
 
If you have any questions in relation to the new format please contact the Team Leader, 
Division, Jeff Prosser on 8226 3956. 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
John Zaccaria 
Deputy Registrar-General 
 


